

Thank you to everyone who provided their child with outdoor clothing, water proofs and wellies. Please can we ask again, that anything your child brings in is clearly labelled with their name.

Thank you to the parents that made appointments to meet with your child's key person to discuss their development. If you didn't, and you would like to have catch up, please contact the office and we will get a date and time booked in for you.

Christmas is upon us!

Nativity Play - Hopefully by now you would all have had a letter informing you of your child's character in our play and the costume they need. We are planning to record the play over the week of 4th December to ensure all children are included. Miss Rebecca will put together a video which will be sent out through a secured link.

December 2023

Miss Sophie and Miss Rebecca, along with the rest of our team, have been working very hard on this. All the children have been practicing their songs so well and we are very excited to see it come together and share it with you all.

Wednesday 6th December
Tiddlers will be having their Christmas
lunch. We like to make this a really
festive time for us all, so please to
dress your child in something festive
that day. Any festive wear is welcome.

Christmas Jumper Day

Thursday 7th December. It would be great to see as many Christmas jumpers as possible! If your child would like to come to Pre School wearing a Christmas jumper, a donation of £1 would be very welcome.



December 2023

Our festive and cosy day will be Friday the 15th of December. Please come dressed in festive pyjamas! We will be watching a Christmas movie, having hot chocolate and snuggling up with some blankets. Please feel free to bring your own blanket! Hopefully this will be a lovely time for the children to focus on their wellbeing and enjoy some down time before the festivities begin.

Just a reminder that term time only children's last day will be Friday the 15th December and will return on Wednesday 3rd January 2024.

All year round children, will be closing for the Christmas break on Friday 22nd December at 4pm. We will be ready to welcome you back on Tuesday 2nd January 2024.

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from us all at Tiddlers Pre School.